No	



United Independent School District AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC Approval of Request from Ricardo Molina, Sr. for use of Board of Trustees Discretionary			
Funds for Salvador Garcia Middle School for \$15.0	000		
SUBMITTED BY: Ricardo Molina, Sr.	OF: Board Members		
APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:			
DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERA	TION: February 16, 2009		
RECOMMENDATION:			
RATIONALE:			
BUDGETARY INFORMATION			
BOARD POLICY REFERENCE AND COMPLIANCE:			

Exhibit A



United Independent School District Board of Trustees Discretionary Funds Request Form Fiscal Year 2008-2009

Requesting Campus: Salvater locus	malle 5chwl
Campus Principal: Gerardo N. Gar	nle
Board Member: Ricarlo Mins	
Board Member: Pul Mensk	
Description of Request:	
see attack Lab tables, o	office furniture, library book.
radiophatleries	
Estimated Cost of Request	
Principal Signature: A h 13 &	Date 12/16/08
Board Member Approval: Yes No	<u> </u>
Board Member Signature:	Date
Board Member Signature:	Date
Superintendent Signature:	Date
Board Approval: Yes V No	Date Approved: 1 -28 -09

Please return the completed form to the Superintendent's Office for final processing.



UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto Santos Superintendent

To: Ricardo Molina

United I.S.D. Board of Trustees Parliamentarian District 1

From: Gerardo R. Gonzalez

Principal Salvador Garcia Middle School

Re: United I.S.D. Board Members Discretionary Funds

Date: December 12, 2008

The purpose of this memo is twofold. First, I wish to thank you for last years United Board Members Discretionary Fund allocation of \$15,000 for Salvador Garcia Middle School. The SGMS faculty and SBDM decide to order ceiling fans for each classroom. We also wanted to fix all broken blinds and replace those that could not be fixed. The U.I.S.D. maintenance department is currently making arrangements to install the ceiling fans. I did not find out until this year that the cost of the ceiling fans was \$7,442.82. (I was originally told they would cost \$20,000) I would have purchased other necessary supplies and materials if I knew there was a balance remaining.

Next, I hope that you would consider awarding SGMS another \$15,000 of discretionary funds for the 2008-09 school year. The science classes need new lab tables. Our current ones have been here since the school opened and are in bad shape. The same can be said of our office furniture and teacher's lounge furniture. Finally, any extra money can help to order more library books which we desperately need. All purchases would be contingent on administrative office approval, SBDM approval, and consultation with school faculty and staff.

Please feel free to contact me at Salvador Garcia Middle School at (956) 473-5003 if you have any questions or if I can assist you in any way. Thanks in advance for your continued support for our school.

